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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE FAYAL TOWN BOARD

SEPTEMBER 18, 2006

The Special Meeting of the Fayal Board of Supervisors was called to order at 9:05 AM by Chairman
Kniefel.  The specific purpose of the Special Meeting was to discuss employee health benefit costs
with Mick Giblin of the Greater Minnesota Agency.  

Present were: Chairman Kniefel, Supervisor Beldo, Supervisor Branville, Supervisor Pernu,
Supervisor Tammaro and Clerk Sersha.  Employees present were Albert Jurenic, Steven Verkovich
and Dale Dickson.  

Mick Giblin of the Greater MN Agency was in attendance to explain the current plan, how the
Northeast Service Cooperative works,  and the reasons the premium is increasing 29 percent
effective January 1, 2007.  

The Board requested that Mr. Giblin furnish alternate plans and costs for use in the upcoming
employee contract negotiations.  Mr. Giblin will furnish the info within the next two weeks.

No other business was discussed or conducted at this Special Meeting.

The Special Meeting was adjourned at 9:50 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Judy M. Sersha
Clerk of Fayal
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Chair
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